
Neuroendocrine Tumour Symposium 
Improving Management and Outcomes 

Wednesday 31st January 2018 
Education Centre, First Floor 

Lecture Theatre 3 
New Queen Elizabeth Hospital Birmingham 

3rd Floor, Nuffield House, Queen Elizabeth Hospital, Birmingham 
01216272263 (fax)   

                           

Invitation to Neuroendocrine Tumours Symposium; 31st January 2018 

We would be delighted if you could join us for this symposium to be held on Monday 31st January 2018 in the Education Centre, New Queen 
Elizabeth Hospital Birmingham. The way we manage these patients has changed greatly over the last decade thanks to increased provision of 
specialised services in UK, clinical trials, and the availability of new diagnostic modalities as well as new treatments. We hope to update you on how 
patients are now managed and what the likely changes will be in near future. 

Could we also kindly ask you to pass on this invite to other members of your team that we do not have direct access to such as newly appointed 
colleagues, radiologists, pathologists and trainees?      

Please find enclosed a provisional programme for this event. We have applied for CPD accreditation (3 CPD points). 
For catering purposes it would be very helpful if you could kindly register for attendance early. 
You could simply complete the tear-off slip below and return to the address stated or alternatively respond via e-mail.   
We look forward to seeing you on the Wednesday 31st January 2018. 
  
With best wishes 

Tahir Shah  
Consultant Hepatologist and Liver Transplant Physician 
Head of Birmingham NeuroEndocrine Tumour Centre 

Please tear off and return to the address below 
              
I will/will not be able to attend the symposium on the Management of Neuroendocrine Tumours on Mon 31st January 2018. 

LUNCH: I would like vegetarian ! non-vegetarian !  

Em
ail:

 
maria.delvecchio@uhb.nhs.
uk

DDI
:  +44 (0) 121 371 4671

E m
ail:

 Tahir.Shah@uhb.nhs.
uk

Tel:……………………………………………………

Fax:…………………………………………………...

E-mail:………………………………………………...

mailto:maria.delvecchio@uhb.nhs.uk
mailto:Tahir.Shah@uhb.nhs.uk


Miss Maria del Vecchio, Liver & HPB Unit, 3rd Floor Nuffield House, Birmingham, B15 2TH.  Tel: 0121 371 4671, Fax: 0121 627 2449           E-
mail:  maria.delvecchio@uhb.nhs.uk

mailto:maria.delvecchio@uhb.nhs.uk

